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Friday 14th June 

Dear Parents / carers, 

A reminder that today is the deadline to pay the deposit of £50 for the Year 6 residential school trip to 

Liddington PGL, Wiltshire, from 26th February – 1st March 2024. 

Thank you to those who have already paid. If you are not able to make the payment today but would like your 

child to attend, please contact the school office today so that we can add their names to the list for consent. 

Our main aim at the moment is to know how many children would like to go.  

If you are a recipient of the Pupil Premium Grant please speak with Mrs Simpson with regards to payment 

options. If you would like to discuss the payment options due to your financial circumstances, please speak 

with Mrs Simpson as soon as possible so we can support you. 

The information below was in the previous letter we sent out on Friday 30th June. 

The trip will cost £241.09 per child which includes:  

 Return coach travel from school 

 A full daily programme of adventure activities 

 Fun evening entertainment 

 All meals and accommodation 

 Full comprehensive travel insurance (details available on request) 

 

Please be advised that we will be exploring a range of fundraising options within the local community to reduce 

the cost of the trip for everyone. A payment plan of four instalments has been set up to help spread the cost: 

 8th September - £47.77 

 6th October - £47.77 

 3rd November - £47.77 

 2nd February - £47.78 

For many children, this may be their first experience of staying away from home without you. Both Lodge Farm 

and Liddington staff will be on hand throughout to encourage, reassure and help, so that your child returns 

home even more confident, independent and with a real sense of achievement. We would encourage that all 

children join us on the trip; it is a fantastic and memorable experience for them.  

If you would like to find out more about the company and the location we will be visiting, visit Liddington’s 

website https://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/adventure-holidays/centres/liddington .  

Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 team 
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